
 

 
 
    

MILLERSVILLE UNIVERSITY POLICE 
BLOOD DRIVE 

 
When: Thursday, January 30, 2020 
 

Where: SMC Reighard Multi-Purpose Room 
 

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
 

Info: MUPD is joining police stations across the 
county to increase blood donations at local 
blood centers.   

 

Sign-ups are FULL!  
Walk-ins are welcome!!  
Sessions run every 15 minutes.  
 
LGH staff will try to accommodate as many walk ups as 
they can handle.  If they cannot get you in on Thursday, 
they may ask you to go to their Blood Donor Center at 2104 
Harrisburg Pike, Lancaster or notify you of other local 
blood drives.  
  
Thank you for your support! 
 
 

   
 


